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To: Distribution List
 
=========================================================
NEWS-01: The Minutes of the Rochester MN 2013 National Convention Submitted by: Tom Conlon - Natl Secretary on 10/31/2013
------------------------------------------------------
The minutes of the Natl Officer board meetings and of the Annual Business Meeting in Rochester MN are now available for your review online at our national website
under the DOCUMENTS button, then click MINUTES.
www.ussvi.org
 
=========================================================
NEWS-02: They are 'outta here'!!!
Submitted by: Office on 11/2/2013
---------------------------------------------------------
Barry, our National Storekeeper, reports that all the 2014 "The Boomers" calendars have been sold. 
 
Some of the Bases still have a few to sell, so contact your Base Storekeeper for availability.
 
=========================================================
NEWS-03: Sub Memorials info at www.ussvi.org Submitted by: Office on 11/2/2013
---------------------------------------------------------
Here is How to add to or correct a submarine memorial’s information at www.ussvi.org (Click the Sub Memorials button)
 
Send the e-mail to the Memorials Information Manager Shawn Brown at sbrown@cfl.rr.com with the information listed below...
 
a.       City and State
b.       If a musuem boat, provide the hull number and name
c.       Memorial or Museum’s full name
d.       Contact infor for the memorial (if available)
e.       The USSVI Base or other  organization that supports this memorial
f.        A general description (or the change requested)
 
We can only attach three pictures to the memorial page, so please don’t send more than that.
 
=========================================================
NEWS-04: Holland Club Challenge Coin
Submitted by: Office on 11/3/2013
---------------------------------------------------------
For all the Holland Club members, order your commerative coin from the Natl Storekeeper at www.ussvi.org (Natl SK Button) www.ussvi.org
 
=========================================================
NEWS-05: Navy Virginia Payload Module Design Concept to replace Ohio Class SSGNs.
Submitted by: Office on 11/5/2013
---------------------------------------------------------
Late last month NAVSEA and the Navy settled on a design concept for the Virginia Payload Module, a $743 million design change in the Virginia-class nuclear attack
submarines (SSN-774) that will eventually replace the current Ohio-class SSGNs as part of the Block V iteration of the attack boat.
 
Read the story at the link
 
news.usni.org/2013/11/04/navyirginia-payload-module-design-concept
 
=========================================================
NEWS-06: 2014 50th Anniversary Patch and Commemorative Coin Submitted by: Barry Commons NSK on 11/6/2013
---------------------------------------------------------
Barry Commons, our National Storekeeper, is now taking orders for the USSVI 50th Anniversary Coin and Patch. The profits from the sale of the 50th Anniversary Coin
and Patch will help offset the cost of the 2014 USSVI 50TH Anniversary Memorial Day activities in Washington, DC.
 
The USSVI 50th Anniversary Coin is $15.00 ea, the 50th anniversary Patch is $7.50 ea, or in a combination for $ 20.00.
 
Base storekeepers should call Barry or go to the USSVI NSK website to order quantity coins or patches for their base resale.
 
Go to the link for images of the patch and coin...
 
 
Barry Commons, USSVI National Storekeeper E-mail nsk.ussvi@yahoo.com Phone 925-679-1744 http://ussvinationalstorekeeper.com/
 
 
www.ussvi.org/Documents/Online_Organization_50th_Anniversary_Patch_and_Coin.pdf
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